
                                                           
Senior’s Canadian Dental Care Plan  

 

We are pleased to announce as of May 2024, our office is participating in the new 
Senior’s Canadian Dental Care Plan (CDCP)  

 

General Breakdown - The Canadian Dental Care Plan is a program established by the 
federal government to make dental services more affordable for our senior citizens! It 
includes a wide range of basic and advanced treatments, ensuring extensive coverage 

for oral health needs. 

 

Eligibility - to ensure reimbursement, “seniors” (aged 65+) will be required to bring in 
their CDCP identification card.  

This card serves as proof of eligibility for the Canadian Dental Care Plan. 

 

For Further Information Please Contact Our Office!                                                                                   
(905) 623-0898 

                                                  

                                           



 

                                            

 

 


